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Newsletter - September 22, 2023 

 

Jog-a-thon Fundraiser! 

The Jog-a-thon is just ONE WEEK from today on Friday, September 29! Have you sent out the 
promotional flyer to your friends and family yet? Remember that there are some INCREDIBLE prizes 
up for grabs for the students, but only a couple weeks to collect donations! For more information, 
visit www.ecs.school/fundraisers. On the day of the Jog-a-thon, students may come to school in their 
“Casual Uniform” as stated in the handbook on page 24. 

Yard Sale 

Thank you for all the donations that you brought in.  The yard sale was a huge success. 

Chick-Fil-A 

The Student Council will be taking Chick-Fil-A orders for September 29th.  All orders must be placed 
on SchoolWorx no later than Thursday evening. $6.50 for 5 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink, $8.00 
for 8 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink and $8.00 for sandwich, chips, dessert and drink. 

Dollar Denim Mondays 

Every Monday this school year, students may wear denim (jeans for boys, denim skirts for girls), 
sneakers, hats, and ECS Spirit Wear for $1 per item that does not fit the guidelines for Everyday 
Uniform dress. Ex: If a high school student chooses to wear tennis shoes and jeans to school he must 
pay $2. All proceeds go to the Jr./Sr. High trip. Money can be turned in to the office or any teacher. 

Student Council 

Student council elections are being held here at ECS! Winners will be announced in the next couple 
of weeks. 

 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

 
Friday, September 29 – Jog-a-thon Fundraiser  
Sunday, October 1- October tuition payments due 
Monday, October 9 – No School – Columbus Day 
Tuesday, October 10 – October tuition payment late fees applied  
Tuesday, October 17 – End of First Quarter – (Noon Dismissal) 

http://www.ecs.school/fundraisers

